
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer,  
 
We have updated some of our policies this term to ensure the continuous improvement of our school. 
We thank you for your support.  
 
Policies 

We have published our updated Relationships and Behaviour Policy and this is available on the school 

website. At All Saints Catholic College our aim is to ensure excellent standards in the learning and 

conduct of all pupils. The policy aims to put strategies in place which help develop a positive culture of 

praise, restoration and reward within the school, where pupils feel empowered and can successfully 

manage their own behaviour. The maintenance of good behaviour and discipline is the responsibility of 

the whole school. The policy aims to instil a sense of ‘ownership’ and responsibility for behaviour from all 

- staff, pupils and parents. The school aims to communicate and work with parents in order that parents 

may have an accurate understanding of their child’s behaviour and can contribute to their success in 

school. 

We have also published our updated SEND Policy on the school website. The policy outlines how our 

school will support and make provision for pupils with special educational needs and/ or disabilities 

(SEND). As well as explaining the roles and responsibilities of everyone involved in providing for pupils 

with SEND in our school. 

Both updated policies can be found here: https://www.allsaintscatholiccollege.com/about-us/policies-

and-procedures 

Curriculum 

Please remember that you can access curriculum overviews for each subject on the school website. Here 

you will be able to view the planned curriculums for your child’s return to school in January 2025.  

https://www.allsaintscatholiccollege.com/about-us/curriculum/curriculum-intent 

If you would like more information linked to the curriculum offer, the Curriculum Policy is available and 

can also be located in the Policies and Procedures area. 

On behalf of the leadership and staff we would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas. We look 

forward to welcoming all pupils back to school on 6th January 2025.  

Yours sincerely, 
 
N. Gilligan 
Headteacher 
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